
ST PATRICK'S YOUTH 
SUMMER CAMPS 



Summer Camps are planned for July 2023. 

Camps will take place north and south of

the Archdiocese

Details will be published in early April 2023. 

Parishes, schools, youth groups and clubs 

 who are willing to host one of the camps

are asked to contact one their designated

youth coordinator.  

SUMMER CAMPS  

email:armaghyouth@aracoeli.com




